
 

    

 

        

       

      

     

 

         

 

4-16-20 

Dear Members of the West Seneca School Community, 

As per Governor Cuomo’s latest executive order today, schools will remain closed through May 15, 
2020. We are committed to supporting all the members of our school community during this crisis 

and will continue to provide food service and day care throughout this time frame. Additionally, we 

will continue to provide educational support to our students via remote learning. 

We hope that all members of our school community stay healthy and safe during these 

unprecedented times 


